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April 5. 2018

VIA EMAIL

The Honorable Mary Fairhurst
Chief Justice of the Washington State Supreme Court
Washington State Supreme Court
P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst:

The Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers (WACDL) submits this
letter in support of the suggested changes to RALJ 9.3 published for comment in
November 2017. We share the concerns of the Washington Defender
Association and urge the Washington Supreme Court to adopt the suggested
changes.

Sincerely,

Is/

Emily Gause
Court Rules Committee Co-ChaIr

Patricia Fuiton

President

1511 Third Avenue

Ste 503

Seatde, WA 98101

(206) 623-1302
Fax (206) 623-4257
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wacdl.org
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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, April 5, 2018 11:18 AM
To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW; Attached; comments on RAU 9.3 suggested changes
Attachments: comments on RAU 9.3.pdf

From: Fred Rice [mailto:fred.rice(a)wacdl.org]

Sent: Thursday, April 5, 2018 11:06 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME(5)C0URTS.WA.G0V>

Subject: Attached: comments on RAU 9.3 suggested changes

Dear Clerk of the Supreme Court:

I am submitting the attached comments on suggested changes to RAU 9.3, addressed to Chief Justice Fairhurst, on
behalf of the Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers. Please confirm receipt.

Kind regards,

Fred Rice

Program Coordinator

Washington Association of Criminai Defense Lawyers
1511 3''''Ave SteSOS

Seattle, WA 98101

P 206-623-1302

F 206-623-4257

www.wacdl.org

Join us at our 2018 Annual Conference

Trial Toolbox

June 7-9 In Chelan

Get more info and register here


